

City of Appleton Community Development Block Grant Program (CDBG) Notice of 2019 Consolidated Annual Performance & Evaluation Report (CAPER) Public Hearing

A public hearing will be held at a regularly scheduled Common Council meeting on Wednesday, June 17, 2020, beginning at 7:00 p.m. in Council Chambers on the 6th floor of Appleton City Hall, 100 N. Appleton Street, Appleton, WI. The Common Council meeting is open to the public; however, considering the COVID-19 Health Emergency, you are strongly encouraged to consider sharing any feedback with council members via written letter, email or phone call instead of appearing in person. Alternatively, you can also contact the Mayor's office at mayor@appleton.org and your comments will be forwarded to the Common Council. The CAPER discusses CDBG activities undertaken by the City of Appleton during the 2019 Program Year. The primary function of this hearing is to obtain citizen comments on the submission.

A copy of the CAPER may be found online at https://www.appleton.org/government/community-and-economic-development/grants-administration/community-development-block-grant-cdbg/cdbg-documents or one copy is available for viewing at the first floor Customer Service area at City Hall.

The federal CDBG Program aims to develop viable urban communities through provision of decent housing, suitable living environments and economic opportunities, namely for low- and moderate-income persons. For more information on Appleton's CDBG Program, please visit the web site, https://www.appleton.org/government/community-and-economic-development/grants-administration/community-development-block-grant-cdbg or contact Nikki Gerhard at 920-832-6469 or email to nikki.gerhard@appleton.org.

Run: June 3, 2020